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Statement: 

The Philippines recognizes the efforts of the Working Group in exploring the issues, 
challenges, and benefits of making available and providing access to marine geospatial 
spatial information.  The Philippines' national mapping agency’s unique setup, one of 
the few NMAs in the world responsible for both terrestrial and maritime functions, can 
take advantage of the learnings from these exercises to enhance its marine geospatial 
information management. 

  
We also take note of the working groups initiative to develop a reference document for 
effective and integrated marine geospatial information management building on the 
progress of the IGIF. 
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